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RE: ESP International PFAS per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances 
 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. We greatly appreciate your continued partnership and trust in our 
products and services. 
 
I am writing to address recent inquiries regarding the presence of per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances 
(PFAS) in our products. As you may be aware, there has been growing concern and regulatory scrutiny 
surrounding PFAS compounds due to their potential environmental and health impacts. 
 
Currently, our company has decided not to declare the presence of PFAS in our products until there is an 
official legal decision from both the European Union and relevant government authorities. We believe it 
is prudent to wait for clear regulatory guidance before making any declarations regarding PFAS content. 
 
However, I want to assure you that we take the issue of PFAS seriously, and we are committed to 
ensuring the safety and compliance of our products. In line with this commitment, our team can provide 
detailed information on a part-by-part basis to confirm whether an item contains PFAS or not. This 
tailored approach allows us to address any specific concerns you may have regarded PFAS content in our 
products. 
 
We understand the importance of transparency and compliance with regulations, and we remain vigilant 
in monitoring developments related to PFAS regulations. Our goal is to provide you with the highest 
quality products while upholding the highest standards of environmental responsibility. 
 
If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
We value your partnership and look forward to continuing to serve you. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 


